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May 5, 2009 
  President    
  National Association/Federation  
 
  Dear Sir,  
 
  Hope this message finds you in good health and spirit.  
 
  On behalf of the World Vovinam Federation, I would like to warmly 
invite your association/federation to participate in The 2009 WVVF World 
Championships which will be held in Ho Chi Minh city, Viet Nam on July 26 - 
30, 2009.  
 
  Please find the championship regulation and entry forms as per attached 
and meet the deadline as indicated in the attached regulation.  
  
  Thanks for your kind cooperation and looking forward to seeing your 
team in Ho Chi Minh city.  
 
  Kind regards,  
 

 
____________________________________________________   
  Prof. Dr. NGUYEN DANH THAI, Ph.D. 
  President  
  World Vovinam Federation 
 


